EAA Chapter 42
Minutes from Feb.3, 2010- Board meeting

The meeting was called to order by EAA Chapter 42 President Dick Reeve at 7:10
p.m. at Piper’s Restaurant.

In attendance were Pres. Dick Reeve, Vice president Bob Edison, Sec. Rob
Stapleton, Lars Gleitsmann, Walter Yankauskas, Jim Moss, Gale Partch, Chuck May,
Chris Gill.

Old Business-
Secretary Rob Stapleton gave the minutes from the Jan. 2009 Board Meeting the
minutes were approved by Chuck May.

Jim Moss reported that he had obtained a booth for the Alaska Airmen’s Association’s
Annual Tradeshow but is still not sure about whether we can get two booths for the May
show.

New Business-

All signatures were added to the Chapter’s bank account, Dick said he would work with
John on the Chapter’s National dues and registration.

Dick brought up discussion about the next chapter meeting to be held by Walter.
There was discussion about the Feb. 20™ Super Cub Seminar brought up by Chris Gill.
Chuck May asked if anyone had seen our talked to Cliff Belleau recently.

Dick Reeve had a brief discussion about Condition inspections. The board agreed the
next meeting would be held at Piper's on March 3, 2010.

The meeting was adjourned at 7:43 p.m.

Minutes taken by Rob Stapleton, Jr.



